
Subject: Year 6 Residential Visit 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you to those parents who attended the Year 6 Residential Meeting 
yesterday. If you were unable to attend, please don't worry, further information will 
be sent out at a later date. 

In the meantime, we would be very grateful if all parents could please complete 
the attached form here no later than Wednesday 25 September.

If you have any questions, please speak to a member of the Year 6 team. 

Kind regards

Email to parents 

https://forms.office.com/e/NeZ2GNzsGw

